
Dunwoody Village 
 

 MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 16, 2023 
 
To:  Residents, Families & Staff 
From:  Leadership Team 
 
Re:  WEEKLY MEMO UPDATE 
 
 
 
Dining 
Father’s Day Brunch 
Father’s Day Brunch will be held in the Auditorium on Sunday, June 18th for Residential residents and Care 
Center residents with family members who have made reservations.  Seating times are 11:30am and 12:30pm.  
Maximum party size in the Auditorium is 6 which includes residents and guests; larger parties cannot be 
accommodated.  Hearthside is closed, and pick up for to-go is in the Auditorium. Care Center Residents who 
are attending without family and have made reservations through Carolyn Treadway will be dining in 1712 
 
Whole Pizza Fridays 
Dining Services is serving whole pizzas on Friday nights and will offer cheese, pepperoni and veggie pizzas!  

• If you are having cocktails in Fox Den on Whole Pizza Fridays, you can order and pick up a whole pizza 
from Hearthside at the pickup station to enjoy in Fox Den. 

• If  dining in Hearthside on Whole Pizza Fridays, you can order your pizza at the table with your server.  
• Whether dining in Hearthside or taking your pizza into Fox Den, please keep in mind that pizzas are 

made to order; please expect and allow wait time for preparation of pizzas.  
• Whole Pizzas will be available for to-go pickup orders during pickup hours on Whole Pizza Fridays.  
• Pizza is not available for delivery.  

 
Fitness Center 
Please remember to sign in when using the Fitness Center for classes or equipment. Please wear your pendant 
alarm or use the one hanging in the Fitness Center, especially if you are working out alone.  
 
COVID-19 
Currently there are no Residential residents who tested positive.  There is one Care Center resident who 
tested positive and is on quarantine.  No employees are positive at this time. 
 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 


